
 
-----Original Message----- 
From   
Sent: 25 October 2019 09:38 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Pavilion and MUGA 
 
Dear Clare Malloy, 
 
I am strongly opposed to the use of this space as a football academy . 
 
I am a long term resident of Mount Florida and have been using this space for running and dog 
walking with my children for years. There is plenty of provision for football training in this area and I 
have not observed any use of  this football group by local communities such as the Roma 
community.  
 
It also has a considerable amount of wildlife and is frequented daily by local residents enjoying the 
woodlands and green space . 
 I would be far more supportive if anything about this proposal looked like it would benefit the 
community with some investment in the glaze track and surrounding steps which could then be used 
for athletics training with a high degree of accessibility.  
It  looks like another money making venture at the expense of our local green spaces and available 
to only those with money and an interest in football .  
 
Please consider .  
 
Thanks, 

  
 
 
 
 




